
Parcel 28 Public Comment 

• Sign- up sheets will be available prior to the start of the 195 Redevelopment 
Commission meeting at 5:00 PM.  

• Public comment will be taken in rotating order of those signing up 
• Comments will be limited to 3 minutes per person 
• Keep in mind that this is NOT a design review hearing.  This public comment session is 

not the appropriate time for lengthy comments on design elements as the applicants’ 
proposals are still at the conceptual stage. 

• All comments should be addressed to the I-195 Redevelopment Commission and should 
be respectful and relevant to the subject at hand. 

• Comments should not be of a personal nature. 
• No speaker will be allowed to “forfeit” his/her remaining time to another speaker 
• Speakers should avoid repeating comments made by other speakers. 
• The public comment period is an opporunity for the I-195 Redevelopment District 

Commission to receive input from the public. The Commission will note questions, but 
will not be providing answers to questions during the public comment period. 

 


